May 26, 2010

The Board of Assessors met at 7:45 a.m.: Mr. Laverty & Mr. Reardon were present.
The minutes of the previous session were read and accepted as read.

The following bills/vouchers were ordered paid:

Shea Brothers, Inc. (door hangers) dated 05/12/2010
Belmont and Crystal Springs (water service) dated 05/01/2010

The weekly list(s) of taxes exempted or abated was (were) signed: (5/14/2010 and
05/21/2010.

The Board signed the two Assessors Warrants to Collector Motor Vehicle and Trail
Excise Commitments: 2009-9" commitment, $3,571.49; 2010-3" commitment,
$179,336.31..

The Board signed the Tax List and Warrant for Reassessed Taxes for FY2010, to be
submitted to the Massachusetts Department of Revenue.

The Board of Assessors met with potential Board of Assessor member, Charles L.
Clark, from 150 White Street, Belmont.

The Board voted to hold the next meeting on Monday, June 7, 2010, at 6:00 p.m.

On motion by Mr. Laverty, seconded by Mr. Reardon, passed unanimously, the
meeting adjourned at 9:30 a.m.
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